‘The Light
company

0 1700 Houston, Te 77001 (71%) 228.9211
& PO Box ouston xas (713)

October 3, 1988

ST-HL-AE-2802
File No.:G2 .4
10CFR2. 201

U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20855

South Texas Project Electric Generating Station
Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. STN 50-498, STN 50-499
Supplemental Response to Notice of Violation 88.38.01

Reference (1) USNRC Letter to HIAP, L. J. Callan to J. H. Goldberg,
ST-AE-HL-91695 dated July 20, 1938.

(?) 11AP Letter to USNRC. ST-HL-AE-2755; Response to Notice of
Vielation 498,499 88.38.01.

(3) USMRC Letter to HLAP, L. J. Callan tn J N, Goldberg,
ST-AE-HL-91778 dated Septenmber 12, 1988

Houston Lighting and Power Company responded to Notice of Vielation
498,499 BB-28.01 on Augusc 19, 1988 (reference 2). Our response indicated
that, at :hat time, four (4) areas vhich required vall thickness verification

were inaccessible. These feur areas have subsequently been ultrasonically
exanined and found to be accep :able.

If you should have any questions on this matter, please contact Mr

M. F. Polisiwk at (512) 972.7071,
J. H. Goldberg :

Croup Vice President, Nuclear
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ERRATA

The attached letter numbev ST-HL-AE-2802 was inadvertently

malled without
a4 date, Please discard vyour copy and replace with the attached.



